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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

AHR extension request 
2 messages

Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net> Mon, Mar 7, 2022 at 7:31 AM
To: Rob.Zuber@state.co.us

Please extend the due date for the AHR for the Bowie #1 and #2 mines until May 31, 2022. Thank you.  

Sent from my iPhone 

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Mon, Mar 7, 2022 at 4:01 PM
To: Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net>

Will do, Tamme.  If you can get them in sooner, that is better.  But I will set the new date as May 31st.  

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276. 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov 
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